You asked:
I should be obliged if you could supply me with copies of the permissions granted by LCC in respect of the alterations to the premises as required by item 27.1

A.  The changing of locks

B.  The installation of the bar shutters and locks

I also require copies of the original application by DMU seeking permission from LCC for these required alterations.
Answer:
This letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

The changing of locks and fitting of shutters are building management issues for 
De Montfort University as leaseholder, rather than matters which they would normally need to obtain consent for.  

To advise and assist you further in this matter, De Montfort University is subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act. You can make a request directly to them at:

http://www.dmu.ac.uk/documents/about-dmu-documents/quality-management-and-policy/information-security/policies/foi-and-requests-for-information-web-v1-0.pdf
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall, 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

